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  Sisters, 

    

Throughout our history, we have always assisted those in need. Today many 

of our fellow Americans are in need due to Hurricane Ian. It is time for us to again 

help those in need. How can we as an organization provide assistance? It is still to 

early to know how best we can help. Many of our Sister and Brother Hibernians 

may need our help.  

 

I spoke with our Catholic Action Officer Kathleen Diulus on how we could 

help. We have decided that a Fund would be maintained by the Catholic Action 

Office to assist in Special needs that demonstrate our Catholic Faith in Action. 

This Fund will be the Hibernian Humanitarian Fund. Donations for this Fund 

should be made payable to Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians and in the memo 

state Hibernian Humanitarian Fund and send to: 

 

Kathleen Diulus 

LAOH National Catholic Action Officer 

117 Summit Dr. 

Sewickley, PA 15143 

 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support!  

 
Marilyn Madigan 
National President 

 

 

  


